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Greetings,        May 2015 

As always, it’s been a fairly busy month. On the first of May we took the children to a place 

called Eventieria. We refer to it as our local zoo. We spent a few hours looking at all the 

animals, had a picnic lunch, and then used their pool for the afternoon. The children had a great 

day. Except for Ronny (age 6). For some reason, he was petrified of the larger animals and 

wanted to go home. He was practically crawling up Micky’s back and walking in her shoes. 

 

We had a 4 day get away to celebrate Micky’s birthday. We had lunch with friends who we 

hadn’t seen in 8 years. Spent a day at Pilanesberg Nature Reserve and saw tons of hippos, 

elephants, lions and lots of other game. Even spent most of a day at the water park where our 

hotel was. It was a great mini vacation, which will be the last bit of time off we’ll have for quite 

awhile. The Hayes family left for the United States right after our vacation. Please spread the 

word we need more coworkers at The Fold. Short term is great, but we really need long term 

help. Especially the end of this year. We had planned to be on furlough beginning in October, 

but that will not be possible if we don’t have coworkers by then. We will have to go on furlough 

separately for just a few weeks, if we don’t get some new workers. We also need teachers to 

come and stay long term. 

Our other birthdays this month were Kamo (11) and Sello (9). 

 

 

 



 

 

May brought quite a few visitors. No overnights, just 

day visitors. People who came to see what we’re 

doing, play with the children, as well as another visit 

from our much loved Saturation team who came to 

spend a half day playing with the children. 

 

 

We got great news from our friend Ellis in the UK. He has posted a fund raiser online with 

GivenGain. He will be doing an ironman in September and is raising funds for The Fold. He is 

hoping to raise 10 British pounds per mile.  If you’d like to read his story, here is the link: 

http://www.givengain.com/activist/139699/projects/ 

We have a meeting on 10 June with a panel of social workers in regards to our registration with 

the social development organization. We were asked to bring some of our board members to 

the meeting. Please pray for us that the outcome of this meeting would be very good news for 

The Fold. 

Prayer requests:  Our meeting with the social workers on 10 June.  Teyani’s eye lesion. Short 
and long term volunteers.  Additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially 
teachers. Protection and stability for The Fold children. Volunteer relief so we can go on 
furlough later this year. 
 
Praises: The local interests in The Fold continue to increase.  Donations.  

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


